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~ Monthly MARC Memo

Friendly neighborhood munthly reminders to keep us on the MARC!
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Hey, MARC Neighbors! Seeing some blooms & leaves sprouting? You know what that means?
Springtime is almost upon us! We get to move forward from our drearier days and start looking
towards a season of growth in our neighborhood in all sorts of ways! Here are your friendly
reminders (and helpful links!) on what you need to know for this coming spring!

\py We are all ears....We want fo hear from each and every one of you! Our annual MARC survey has gone out to all homeowners
=" recently and we absolutely value your opinions and are eager for your feedback. Please take o moment to fill out our quick

survey either online or by sending it back to our property management company. It is an easy survey to let us know your
thoughts, ideas and opinions on hot button issues such as parking and speeding solutions, upcoming projects for playground and
landscape reburbishing, and how the HOA can do the best job possible to meet community needs! Feel free to fill it out
anonomously. If you choose to add your contact information, we will be able to enter you in a drawing for a chance to win a S50
Home Depot gift card fo say thanks for your support! Please submit your survey by March 31st. Thank you!!
LINK: htips://www.meadowsatrockcreek.com/annualsurvey.himl

p Vroom, vroom...Just another gentle reminder about your vehicle registration! If you haven't submitted your information already,
please use the link below to submit it electronically or print out a PDF to email /mail fo our property management company. We
hear you. We know it's not everyone's cup of tea, but, as of now, it is the most equitable way to enforce our current parking rules
whether you sidle up to the curb or not :) We really appreciate you frusting us fo monitor parking and road/pedestrian safety in
this way! LINK: https://www.meadowsatrockereek.com/vehicle-registration.himl

Q, How egg-citing...The MARC social committee invites you to join in the neighborly fun with our annual easter egg and scavenger

' hunt! Easter eggs for the little kiddos and a scavenger hunt for the big kids! Everyone is welcome. Saturday, March 23rd ot 11
a.m. of the Basketball Court Park. Also, if you would like to volunteer to help, please visit the SignUpGenius link below. We
hop, we mean hope, to see you all there! LINK: hitps://m.signupgenivs.com/#! /showSignUp/60B044DADAD2CA46-meadows?

Q Winter gone, fime for lawn!...Start thinking about reviving that winter-weary lawn and landscaping! It will soon be time to
* mow, weed and edge. Aerafing, thatching & overseeding may be needed if you have bare dirt patches. April is a great month to
reseed and repair. Shrubbery needs to be alive, maintained and trimmed. Moss on your house, fence, sidewalk, or driveway \
needs o take o hike. Mow sirips need to be upkept, too! s
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